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TO: Elizabeth Wilson, Killingly Town Clerk éa = B
FROM: Ann-Marie Aubrey, Director of Planning and Development }} o ff
DATE: January 31, 2020 |§ S e
SUBIJECT: PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT (POCD) The Commission has completéd

its review and re-write of the Town’s Plan of Conservation and Development as
required under State Statute. The Commission will hold the required public hearing as

listed below.

In accordance with Connecticut General Statutes the Killingly Planning and Zoning Commission notifies
you that PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT (POCD) The Commission has completed its
review and re-write of the Town's Plan of Conservation and Development as required under State
Statute. The Commission will hold the required public hearing as listed below.

A copy of the proposed PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT (POCD) was previously delivered
to your office for Public Review and Comment.

A public hearing has been scheduled for: TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2020 @ 7:00 PM
Town Meeting Room
Second Floor, Killingly Town Hall
172 Main Street, Killingly, CT 06239

All interested parties are urged to attend and be heard. Written comments and testimony will also be
accepted up through the close of the public hearing. Copies of the proposed POCD can be found in the
“4own Clerk’s Office and the Planning Dept. at the Killingly Town Hall, 172 Main St.; the Killingly Public
Library, 25 Westcott Rd.; and Killingly Community Center, 185 Broad St., during normal business hours.
There is also a copy of the proposed POCD on the front page of the Town’s website. The regular
business hours of the Town Hall are; Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm; Tuesday 8:00

am to 6:00 pm and Friday 8:00 am to 12:00 pm (noontime).

Please note that word and/or editing changes, if any, to the proposed text may be suggested for and
made to the text up to the close of the hearing, and there will be no further advertisement of those
word and/or editing changes until the decision of the Planning Zoning Commission is published.

Please post this notice for public notification a minimum of 10 days before the scheduled public
hearing, excluding the day of posting and the day of the hearing. Please do not remove this posting
until after the public hearing on TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2020. Thank you.

Any inquiries or questions can be directed to the Planning and Development Office at 860-779-5311;
voicemail is available after our normal business hours.
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